
Dear Pupils, Parents, Governors and Friends, 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this year. 

We hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas and enjoy time spent with your own family and 

friends.  

We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May the joy of the angels,  

The gladness of the shepherds,  

The worship of the wisemen, 

And the peace of the Christ child be yours this Christmas.  

And the blessing of God The Father and the Son  

And the Holy Spirit be with you  

And remain with you always,  

Amen 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Wednesday 18th December 



Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you for your support with Save the Children 

Christmas Jumper Day.  The children have had a brilliant 

day and they have raised £159.30. 

Learning Exhibition 

Our learning exhibition has been on 

display in the school hall this week.  

Well done to all of those who have 

completed the homework tasks. 

 

Mrs Tice 

After Christmas Mrs Tice will be embarking on her    

second placement.  We would like to thank her for her 

hard work this term and we look forward to welcoming 

her back in the Summer Term.   

Christmas Lunch 

Thank you to Mrs Downing and Mrs Moreton for     

providing a wonderful Christmas lunch last Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If children are worried or concerned about recent 

events in the news and they would like to speak to some-

one please remember Childline operates every day.  Use-

ful information may also be found on our school website 

under ‘Mental Health’ and 

‘Safeguarding.’ 

 

Services 

Crib Service Christmas Eve - Tuesday  24th December 

4.30pm 

Midnight Mass  Christmas Eve - Tuesday  24th           

December 11.30pm 

Christmas Day Service - Wednesday 25th December 

10.30 am 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

Wednesday 18th December 

EYFS/KS1 Trip to The Lowry 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 thoroughly enjoyed 

their trip to The Lowry Theatre to see The Gruffalo’s 

Child.  Their behaviour was excellent and members of 

the public commended them for their manners and 

attitude. 

 

 


